
Testimony on 2183 for House Appropriations 

Chairman and Committee,   

My name is Phil Murphy representing the ND Soybean Growers Association.  The NDSGA favors this bill 

which would help restore access in rural areas due to excess snow.  Besides school busses, first 

responders and overall quality of life such as getting to work, grocery shopping, etc., those roads are 

important for farmers to get their inputs and outputs where they need to be. Whatever you can do to 

help keep our state moving during extraordinary snowfall would be much appreciated. Thank you for 

your consideration. 


